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Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director and Secretary 
N.H. Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H. 03301 

March 9, 2020 

RE: DG 20-013: Residential Low Income Assistance Program 
Appearance of Counsel and Request for Service List Changes 

Dear Ms. Howland, 

Please enter my appearance as counsel for Northern Utilities, Inc. the above-referenced 
matter and add me to all service lists. I am duly licensed to practice law in New Hampshire 
and Massachusetts and am not subject to any pending disciplinary matters. 

Please also add the following individuals to all service lists in this matter: 

• Christopher Goulding, gouldingc@unitil.com 

• Laura Dionne, dionne@unitil.com 

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. 

Regards, 

Patrick H. Taylor 

Patrick Taylor 
Senior Counsel 
taylorp@unitil.com 
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6 Liberty Lane West 
Hampton, NH 03842 


